BIRCH GROVE MOTEL

316 Walker St., 2 blocks south of the Nor-West Motel
Quiet Zone — Centrally Located

8 Fully Modern Housekeeping Units and Overnight Units Ideal Couple, Group and Family Accommodations

Hot Water Tank in Each Unit
 Double Stainless Steel Sink • Electric Range • Refrigerator
 Group Rates • Free Cable TV • Radio • Ice
 Box 277; Schreiber, Ontario, Canada Phone - 824-250I

IN MEMORIUM - Harold Cordon Woods who was accidently killed on September 22nd, 1963.

They say time heals all sorrow, and helps one to forget,
But time so far has only proved,
How much we miss you yet.

Mom and Dad.

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Kusik.

CARD OF THANKS - I wish to express my sincere thanks and appreciation for the lovely cards, baking and help extended to me and my family during my recent stay in the General Hospital. Special thanks to the kind neighbours and friends who helped me at home.

Mrs. Danielle Salesse.

FOR SALE - 1966 Ford Galexy. Phone 825-3767, Terrace Bay.

NOTICE

I will not be responsible for any damage or bodily injuries to anyone incurred by the horses pastured in Schreiber opposite the Hydro Unit. This pasture has KEEP OUT signs posted and is completely fenced. Parents should warn their children of possible dangers.

L.A. Kruger.

WORK WANTED - Will do any hand knitting - on order only. Quick Service. Wool samples and patterns available. Phone 825-3677 for further information.

ANNUAL MEETING - HORT. SOCIETY NOV. 18

The directors of the Terrace Bay Horticultural Society met Friday evening to plan for the 1970 Annual meeting which will be held Wednesday, November 18 in the large meeting room of the Recreation Centre. Several films on Horticultural topics will be order from the University of Guelph.

Presentation of the 1970 "Trillium Awards" for well-landscaped front properties will be made to this year's winners.

A nomination committee was appointed and will present a slate of officers for 1971.

The popular "Harvest Social" is being planned for Friday, October 23 in the Curling Lounge, with Mr. Henry Hermes in charge of arrangements.

Several orders have been received for tulip and other fall bulbs. Members please note that additional orders will be taken until September 28 only.

A suggestion that a column on the care of premium plants be put in the Local "News" near the date of

FREE YOURSELF from WASHDAY DRUDGERY CONTACT YOUR
DRESSWELL MAN TODAY!
CALL-824-2250
for PICK UP and DELIVERY.



their delivery, met with the Board's approval.

SCOUT NEWS

The Cub Pack will hold its first meeting on Thursday, September 24th, beginning at 6:30 p.m.,

Additional registrations for Cubs, Scouts, Venturers and new boys will be accepted from the parents on Thursday, September 24th at 7:00 p.m., at the Scout Hall.

New boys must be eight years old by December 31st, 1970. After this date (Sept.24th) acceptance of new members will be left to the discretion of the leaders.

Parents of registered boys must agree to assist the group in some capacity (Leaders, advisers, scout hall committee, ways and means, etc., etc.) before fee will be accepted.

Questions that pa rents may have will be answered at time of registration.

> P. Malashewski, Membership.

100% ANTI POLLUTANTS-

NEW Fanta Foam -- An All Rug and Fabric Shampoo

NEW Miracle Magic-

-- A Multi-Purpose Cleaner

NEW Super Sparkle-

-- A Multi-Purpose Degergent

FOR DEMONSTRATION
TELEPHONE 824-2516 or
WRITE BOX 265, SCHREIBER